
10th May 2024 

Dental survey:  

There will be a dental survey in school for Reception and Year 1 children on Monday 13th 

May.  If your child has been chosen to take part, please fill in the consent form you have 

been given. Please return the consent form to school as soon as possible. Thank you 

The next school holiday: 

School will close on Friday 24th May for the Spring Bank holiday at 3:15pm and we will 

reopen on Monday 3rd June.  

Wednesday 12th June 

Year 5 PGL: 
Year 5 PGL residential trip is on Wednesday 15th May until Friday 17th May. Please check 
your kit lists carefully. Please arrive at school for 8:45am on Wednesday wearing clothes 
for first activity and remember to bring your lunch in disposable bag. Children will return 

to school on Friday 17th May.  

Year 6 SATS: 

Good luck to all our year 6 children who will be doing their SATS tests next week! Parents 

please make sure your child is in school every day next week. Miss Quadri is offering 

breakfast to year 6 children from 8:30am if your child would like to attend.  


